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I am a low income adult but I do NOT support this bill. What good will it do to develop 

a sales tax to make the $$ needed to pay these “stipends” if we are going to have 

money taken away with a sales tax? You SAY it’s for “luxury” items but with incomes 

so low, rent and mortgages, gas, heating and food bills so high, everything feels like 

‘luxury items these days. And we know how Oregon works…once you open the sales 

tax door to one area, it won’t be long before there are sales taxes on everything. It’s 

just one more way to rob us of what little we have these days. Stop offering people 

“free money” when there is no such thing! We are all paying for those $1,400 “free 

money” checks with inflation now! We aren’t as stupid as all of you think we are!  

OREGON DOES NOT NEED NOR DO WE WANT A SALES TAX ON ANY ITEMS!  

K. Rush 


